
 

 

Ms. Holly Ross  

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 

1104 North Westover Boulevard, Suite 9 

Albany, Georgia, 31707 

holly.a.ross@usace.army.mil 

 

Re: Twin Pines Minerals, LLC application number SAS-2018-00554-SP-HAR 

 

Dear Ms. Ross, 

 

On behalf of our respective organizations and our thousands of members, we are writing to express 

our concerns regarding the Twin Pines Minerals, LLC application number SAS-2018-00554-SP-HAR. 

Waterkeepers Florida is a regional entity composed of all 13 Waterkeeper organizations working in the State 

of Florida to protect and restore our water resources across over 45,000 square miles of watershed, which is 

home to over 15 million Floridians.   

 

Because so many of our members have an interest in this project, we ask that you afford them the 

opportunity to give meaningful input. In light of COVID-19 global pandemic, the public has not had time to 

fully review this application. We request an extension of the comment period to 90 days past the receipt of 

the application.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 
 

Lisa Rinaman 

St. Johns Riverkeeper 

Board Chair of Waterkeepers Florida 

 
 


